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Congratulations! You have been selected by Microsoft as one of 80 outstanding Mentor Schools from around the world! Your application, video and other documents clearly showed your school’s passion for innovative teaching and learning. It was also clear that you as a school leader are dedicated to improving student outcomes and mentoring other school leaders in your community. We hope you feel proud of this achievement as your application was judged by an external group of education experts among a group of extremely qualified schools. Please click here for the full list of Mentor Schools winners.
 
As a Microsoft Mentor School, you will receive the following:
·         An trip for you and an additional representative from your school to the Microsoft in Education Global Forum in Barcelona, Spain from March 11th-14th. We recommend you invite your curriculum director or IT director.
·         Invitation to attend the Microsoft School Tour during the BETT Show in London
·         Recognition as a global leader in education via social media and other Microsoft channels
·         Coaching and mentor services for one year lead by former Microsoft Mentor Schools
·         Insider access to Microsoft strategy and technologies
·         Leadership professional development opportunities
·         Invitation-only special events from Microsoft
 
In addition to all the above benefits, you get to work closely with your Microsoft Education lead in your country and with the Microsoft Headquarters in Redmond, Washington. An assigned resource will be available to hold your hand throughout the entire year to help ensure you are successful.
 
We can’t wait to meet you and welcome you to the program at the Microsoft in Education Global Forum on March 11 – 14, 2014 in Barcelona, Spain. Until then, please note the below:
 
·         Webinars: Please attend the monthly Webinars planned for you:
·         Welcome Webinar – November 12th, 2013 at 9 am Pacific or 5 pm Pacific

·         21 Century Learning Design Webinars. Click here to register. 
·         Webinar One: December 11th, 2013 at 9 am Pacific or 5 pm Pacific
·         Webinar Two: January 15th, 2014 at 9 am Pacific or 5 pm Pacific
·         Webinar Three: February 5th, 2014 at 9 am Pacific or 5 pm Pacific 
 
Those calls are particularly important to ensure you are well prepared for the Forum and for the exciting plans we have for you there.
 
Again, CONGRATULATIONS on your selection as a Microsoft Mentor School. We are excited to be a part of your journey in creating an environment of innovation in education using information and communications technology.
Can’t wait to celebrate in Barcelona. 
Sincerely,
Nasha Fitter
Global Head, Microsoft Innovative Schools
Microsoft Corp
 

